
 

 
 

Please remove earrings on PE and    swimming 
days and also remember to tie up long hair. 

Many thanks  

 This Week’s winner 
is:  

Important dates coming soon… 

 07.10.24  Parents’ Evening 3:30-5:30 

08.10.24       Parents’ Evening 5:00-7:00 

23.10.24       Year 4 Class Assembly &          

                        Enterprise 

25.10.24        BREAK FOR HALF TERM 

04.11.24        Inset Day (no children in  

                        school) 

05.11.24        Children return to school 

11.11.24         Anti-Bullying Week starts 

                         Year 4 Multiplication  

                         Workshop:  1:45pm & 

           5:30pm 

26.11.24         Year 3 Class Assembly &          

                         Enterprise 

 10.12.24         Years 1 & 2 Christmas Play  

                          1:30pm 

12.12.24          Reception Class Christmas  

                          Play 9:30am 

20.12.24          Close for Christmas 

 

*All holiday dates can be found on the 

website.  

 

Class Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Class 1 94.85% 

Class 2 93.75% 

Class 3 89.87% 

Class 4 87.98% 

Class 5 91.18% 

Class 6 94.17% 

Bluebell 91.25% 
 Our whole school attendance target is 

95.61%. 
This week our school attendance was 

93.20% 

 

Marlfields Primary Academy 

Where Children Come First 

Please order lunches on Scopay by 12pm each Tues-

day for the following Tuesday to Monday of the next 

week. 

You can also order for the term. 

Orders received after this time  cannot be accepted. 

https://marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/mainsite/
https://marlfieldsprimary.co.uk/mainsite/


Bluebell: Aria-Ashleigh 
Shaw 
 

Reception: Alfred Jackson 
 

Year 1: Rory Wilkinson  
 

Year 2:   Richhario Ramie 
 

Year 3:   Chrissie Symonds-
Vigne 

 

Year 4:  Lucy Horton 
 

Year 5:  Wyatt Kay 
 

This week our House Team 

winners are….. 

 

 

 

             with 400 points 

 
Bluebell:    Casey Molloy 

Reception :   Joseph Mag-
giore 

Year 1:  Olivia Kent  

Year 2:   Seren Griffiths 

Year 3:   Chloe Leese 

Year 4:  George Moffatt 

Year 5:  Bella Mills 

Year 6:  Cassie Lin 

Bluebell: Sam Trevers 

Reception: Jasmine McAuley-
Machin 

Year 1:  Lyla Mountford 

Year 2:   Iona Bailey 

Year 3:  Jacob ball 

Year 4:   Sophie Mountford 

Year 5:  Stuti Stuti 

Year 6:  Elise Carrington 

Bluebell:  Patrick Cullen 
 

Reception:  Ronnie Bro-
mage 
 

Year 1:  Olivia Wall 
 

Year 2:  Anya Costin-
Davis 
 

Year 3:   Ryan Corfield 
 

Year 4:  Jay-Junior 
Caines 
 

Year 5:  Annisha Brough 
 



 

SEND 0-19+ health practitioners SEND Drop In
(On behalf of health visitor/school nursing services Cheshire East)

for parents/children & Young people for support/signposting/guidance with 
all SEND related issues and helping to understand why your child may be 

struggling and ideas that may help.  Think your child may have SEND and not 
sure where to go or what to do?

www.wchc.nhs.uk/services/special-educational-needs-and-disability-send-drop-in-sessions

Please note that for some of the Little Stars groups some of our SEND 
champions from our health visiting team will be in attendance 

rather than the 0-19 SEND health practitioners

  

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

It is time to apply for           

Reception and Secondary 

school places for September 

2025  at: 

School admissions 

(cheshireeast.gov.uk)  

Closing dates are: 

31st October for Secondary 

School applications 

 15th January for Primary 

School applications   

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx


MACMILLAN 

Last Friday, we hosted a coffee afternoon 
for our annual Macmillan fund-raiser. 

The children and many of the adults dressed 
up in the colours of Macmillan, green and 
white.  It was lovely to see everyone joining in the spirit of 
things. 

There were lots of yummy cakes shared and a great many 
teas and coffee sold. 

Thanks to your very kind generosity we managed to raise the              

fantastic amount of £572.66 

Thank you to everyone who donated cakes and supported the 
Coffee Afternoon. 

 

 

              

Rescue me!    

The children were set a challenge after our recycling assembly to 
create a model out of reused materials.  

The theme this year is ‘rescue me’. The children have created 
some wonderful models and we can see how hard they have worked 
helping our planet.  

Some children went home and did some great litter picking!  

 

 


